
 

 
Sent: Thursday, 6 November 2008 1:28 PM 
 
Subject: Opposition to Train fare increase 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to oppose the requested Train fare increase. 
 
I catch trains on the South Line and the Northern line every weekday. Please find following 
my reasons:  

• The trains that I catch on both the South Line and the Northern Line are rarely air-
conditioned. It's extremely cold in Winter, and very uncomfortable in Summer  

• The statistics for the Northern line show an almost 100% rate of running late  

• The connections between Rhodes & Macarthur mean I have to catch AT LEAST 3 
trains in order to and from work each day.  

 
Basically, my experiences with CityRail/RailCorp are both extremely inconvenient and 
uncomfortable and certainly not worthy of a fare increase. 
 
 
 


